
CHEMULT RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

P.O. Box 97 

Chemult, OR 97731 

 

 
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

Oregon House Review 

900 Court Street NE, Room 160 

Salem, OR 97301 

RE: Support of SB 1068 

Chemult Rural Fire Protection District faces the same logistical challenges as other Rural Fire Protection 

Districts, in regards to properties located outside of our boundaries needing fire and emergency 

response. Supporting SB 1068 clearly creates the ability for many Rural Fire District’s to improve the 

emergency response infrastructure. By supporting SB 1068, the state would be updating and aligning 

with other taxing entity regulations in an effort to stabilize District funding and operational logistics. 

In very simple terms, if emergency services are needed they need to be funded properly. In closing, I 

respectfully request that you support SB 1068. By doing so; I believe it clearly shows your support of 

Oregon’s Emergency Responders in providing essential public safety services. 

Respectfully, 

Bob Holland – President 
Chemult RFPD 


